
 

         Executive Board Meeting  

         June 14, 2021 at 7:30 P.M. 

Present: J. Russo, D. Noble, L. Popovic, R. Bieder, T. Franklin, T. Accomando, P. Cantillo 
 
Absent: M. Velázquez 
 
Guests: None 
 
The meeting commenced at 7:30 P.M. with the Pledge of Allegiance. Chairperson Russo congratulated 
members who were re-appointed – some of which were Executive Board Members 
 
Chairperson Russo discussed the upcoming agenda for the Full Board. The Country Club Bar and Grill will 
be a controversial topic as the Board received some letters in opposition. J. Russo mentioned that The 
NYSLA is now permitting temporary licenses. 
 
J. Russo discussed possible salary increases for staff. There will be a floor resolution to permit the 
executive board to disperse funds in Fiscal Year 23. 
 
R. Bieder visited Pelham Bay Park. R. Bieder praised the cleanliness of the park and that the Parks 
Committee should commend them in some manner. N. Rosario and District Manager Cruz discussed the 
underwhelming vaccines statistics. There is a reluctance within the community. Chairperson Russo then 
went around the room for committee chairpersons to discuss their minutes from committees. 
R. Bieder requested that the Board think of ideas for legislation by September. There are issues need 
legislation for matters such as illegal graffiti. 
 

The meeting closed by vote of adjournment proposed by R. Bieder and seconded by T. Accomando and 
unanimously approved by all at 8:30 P.M.  

 

 

 


